

From: Demetris Pressley < <a href="mailto:dpressley@townofeatonville.org">dpressley@townofeatonville.org</a>

Sent: Friday, March 22, 2024 8:40 AM

**To:** Christopher Cody < <a href="mailto:CCody@savingplaces.org">CCody@savingplaces.org</a>>

**Cc:** agardner@townofeatonville.org; NY Nathiri <ny@preserveeatonville.org>; "Kirsten Anderson" <kirsten.anderson@splcenter.org>; Tiffany Tolbert <TTolbert@savingplaces.org>; Melissa Jest

< MJest@savingplaces.org>; Brent Leggs < BLeggs@savingplaces.org>; Brittani Gragg

<br/><br/>brittani@townofeatonville.org>

**Subject:** Re: Support from the National Trust for Historic Preservation

[CAUTION: External Sender. Please do not click on links or open attachments from senders you do not trust.]

Good morning Mr. Cody,

On behalf of the Mayor and Town Councils:

Thank you so much for the <u>attached letter</u> confirming the National Trust for Historic Preservation's African American Cultural Heritage Action Fund's generous offer of financial support to the Town of Eatonville.

We are incredibly grateful for your commitment to preserving Eatonville's nationally significant historic community. We look forward to continuing our collaboration with BBA and NTHP and the Town of Eatonville's staff to ensure Eatonville's rich heritage is protected and celebrated for generations to come.

Please don't hesitate to reach out if there's any information we can provide to facilitate a smooth grant application process. Let me know when we can schedule a meeting to move forward with the next steps.

Thank you again for your invaluable partnership.

--

Demetris Pressley, CSM

**Chief Administrative Officer** 



Historic Eatonville 307 E. Kennedy Blvd. 407.623.8913

https://www.townofeatonville.org/